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Bristol Bay Eastside Salmon Announcement #34 
Emergency Order 80 

This is the Alaska Department of Fish & Game in King Salmon with an announcement for permit holders in the 
Naknek-Kvichak District. The time is 3:00 p.m. and the date is Monday, July 18, 2022. 

There is a fishing tender that has been structurally compromised and is leaking diesel fuel on the Naknek Beach south 
of Pederson Point Cannery. The majority of the fuel has been pumped off of the vessel and spill mitigation measures 
are continuing, however there is a visible sheen. The department is closely monitoring this situation and will adjust 
fishing area closures as warranted.   

The portion of the Naknek Section from the South edge of the Pederson Point dock south to the North Naknek 
Beach Access Road will close to set gillnet gear effective 6:00 p.m. Monday, July 18 until further notice. 

This has been the Alaska Department of Fish and Game in King Salmon.  

-end- 

Connected EO: 2F-T-80-22 


